
Dear DG Yasuaki Hirao, 
  
We at Rotary Club of Karachi are deeply touched by your goodwill gesture, 
The donation sent by you is a very valuable contribution in supporting Earth 
quake relief activities. Your help will be utilized for the immediate short 
term equipment and also rehabilitation program. 
  
I invite you and any Rotarians from your district to please visit Pakistan and 
experience local hospitality. 
  
As the rest of this week is a public holiday, I will confirm to you early next 
week, once this remittance is received by our Bank. 
  
We thank you for you help. 
  
Yours in Rotary, 
  
   
Muhammad Ovais 
President Rotary Club 
 


